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Delhi Public School, Sector 45, Gurgaon organized an event to review the projects for Commerce 

Exhibition on 21st December 2021. Mr. Sandeep Sethi, Director Education M.S.M.S II Museum Trust, 

Jaipur, CA(Dr.) G. S. Grewal, renowned author of accountancy books, Ms. Poonam Bhasin, retired 

Commerce faculty, DPS Vasant Kunj, Mr. Puneet Grewal and Ms. Reema Grewal, Edu- Tech 

Entrepreneurs, were the experts to guide and mentor the students.  

The event was attended by Commerce faculty of DPS, Sec 45, Gurgaon. Ms. Rati Chugh, Mentor 

Commerce Department, Ms. Aditi Mathur, HOD Commerce, Ms. Anjali Balana, Computer Faculty and 

team of four students from the school. Team of students from 9 other schools of Delhi NCR with their 

teacher in charges also joined session. 

Ms. Aditi Misra, Director Principal, DPS Sec 45, Gurgaon, guided the department to organize such an event 

with an optimistic vision to see students innovate, reinvent and become futuristic. She motivated the 

students to work in tandem despite having different views. 

Program began with a brief presentation of Projects – comprising of games, videos, graphic novels etc. on 

the topics of Commerce (Accountancy, Business Studies, Economics and Entrepreneurship) by the teams 

of the various schools.  

Each team was assigned a subject expert who reviewed and guided the students regarding improvements in 

their respective projects. The experts gave suggestions for the enhancement, additions and modifications in 

the same. This special event was conceptualized by Mr. Sandeep Sethi, with a vision to transform the face 

of the education system.  

In the past few months, the teams from various schools, have worked hard to develop new ideas, worked 

in a team and embarked upon this beautiful journey to unravel the hues of their quest for novelty and 

reinvention. This platform gave everyone an opportunity to seek guidance and work under the mentorship 

of eminent experts of the Commerce fraternity. 

The event was overall a great learning experience for all the teams. It is a step forward towards hands on 

experiential learning in line with the National Education Policy. 

 


